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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

 
    We are blessed to be able to enjoy 

Lowell’s “Thought for the Day” on 

Facebook.   We are glad repost them 

on our own Facebook page.  They 

provide some daily scripture along 

with devotional thoughts.  Saturdays 

we can often anticipate some rib-

tickling stories. 

    God continues to bless Judy and 

Lowell.  Pray for their ministries and 

service for the Kingdom. 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 
  Last month, we shared how 

David was committed to visiting 

the various National Parks and to 

make sure everything is going well. 

One of his recent trips took him to 

Alaska!  

  His travel schedule prevented 

him from joining his wife, Dawn, as 

she travelled back to Michigan to 

attend the memorial service for her 

father. Dale Berry had served as a 

Deacon and Elder at Pine Run in 

the past. 

  Keep them in your prayers as 

they serve and are often apart; that 

they might be kept safe and that 

the Lord continues to bless their 

ministry! 

 

 David Anderson 
 

 

     David and his wife have been 

kept apart recently, as she headed 

to Florida to care for David’s 

mother and grandmother, 

following his mother’s, hip 

replacement. 

   His families scheduled also 

prevented them from returning to 

Michigan for the funeral service of 

his great uncle, Dale Berry. 

   Keep his ministry and family in 

prayer during this trying times! 

    

We want children to learn of God  
 

July 28- Aug 1           6:30 – 8:30 pm 
Community Church of God 

“Moses & Jesus” 

August 6-8                         6-8:30 pm 
Bethany United Methodist 

“People of Faith:  Daniel, Esther, etc.” 

  Be praying for young people to be 
able to attend and learn of God’s 
love and power! 
  

 

Teaching the 

Word 

(through our 

Website)  

    
   Avail yourself and friends of the 

Bible Studies on our website.  

There is something for everyone.  

The studies are free and can be 

downloaded for your convenience.  

Children’s lessons are composed 

of several color pictures with 

summaries. 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

and share it with your family and 

friends! 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

EXPANDS! 
Look up “Pine Run Church” on these 

media formats and follow our posts.  

Several times a week you can find 

what’s coming up along with 

devotional thoughts! 

Snapchat—42 people are following 

Instagram- 49 people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—118 people are following   

 

Clio Area 

Ministerial 

Association 

 
    God is at work among us.  Jesus 

prayed for believers to be united and 

we are witnessing the blessings that 

result! 

    FOOD DISTRIBUTION:  Hundreds 

helped each month. 

    SUMMER GOSPEL CONCERTS: 

Monday Nights @ 7 pm; great 

turnouts for Gospel music! 

    VBS CO-ORDINATION:  Promoting 

various VBS has led to greater 

participation in the community. 

    CITY REVIVE:  BIG UNITY WORSHIP 

time at Clio Amphitheater on Aug. 4th 

at 11 am. 

    CLIO SCHOOLS IMPACTED: 

Congregations adopting various 

schools & administration.  Prayers will 

be lifted up throughout school year.  

Assistance provided in school supplies 

and/or food backpacks for students. 

 

 MORE TO COME: 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

